Maddie Brother Staff Senate Meeting SGA Report

President Allie Rose Phillips:

Completed budget defense for '25-'26 school year and attended appropriations meetings to discuss any amendments to the proposed budget.

Started discussions and planning to fill two supreme court vacancies.

Executive VP Griffin Gould:

Working on improving senate organization, document keeping, and increasing acts/resolutions.

Brainstorming athletics events for next semester.

Academic VP Macy Waddle:

Filming several "More you know Monday" videos to highlight different campus resources.

Collaborated with campus recreation and counseling center to host the first SGA "Get Your Steps in Challenge"

Service VP Dontre Quarles:

Service Town Hall October 22nd and had over 200 students in attendance

Working on cardinal cupboard x parking collaboration, swipe out hunger, and aunt flow program.

Senate Meetings:

Approved the budget

Approved the recognition of the PEACC center and had a workshop

Sending a resolution about fixing bathroom doors in certain academic buildings to services committee but passed first reading.